
Visiting celebrities and dignitaries 
 
Visiting celebrities and dignitaries can expect to be photographed or filmed during 
their official duties. However, it is polite to warn them, when arranging the visit, 
about the possibility of being photographed or filmed. The following wording may be 
used as a postscript in correspondence. 
 
Please note that the College may mark the occasion of your visit by commissioning 
photographs or recordings. These may be used in College publications or on the 
website. They may also be circulated to the media and made available to other 
interested parties. If you have any questions about this, please contact [name, job 
title]. 


